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Presented by Ray Winters, M.S., RT(R)(CT) 

Emeritus Director of Radiologic Sciences at Arkansas State University 

 

 

8:30 – 9:15 X-Rays:  What are they, where did they come from and should I be concerned? (1 hr CE) 

 

 This presentation covers the production of x-radiation, what they are and some things technicians 

should know when working around radiation. 

 

9:15 – 10:30 Radiographic Positioning, Positioning Terminology & Procedures (1.5 hr CE) 

 

 A look at common positioning and its related terminology and some of the basic procedures to  

accomplish satisfactory radiographic positioning 

 

 

10:30 – 11:15 Hand & Wrist, Foot and Ankle Radiography (2.5 hrs CE) 

 
 This presentation covers radiographic anatomy and positioning of the hand, wrist, ankle and foot.  Provides 

concepts, terminology and practical tips to prepare you to produce optimal images and review images for 

acceptability.  

 

 Critique practice of images will follow. 

 

11:15 – 12:00 Applied Radiologic Pathology (1 hr CE) 

 
This presentation is designed to give a basic working knowledge of pathology as it pertains to diagnostic medial 

radiograph, as well as demonstrate radiographic manifestations.  Pathological conditions commonly 

encountered by physician’s offices are presented and reviewed. 

 

 

 
  

Dates and Places of the Seminar 

 
Jan. 14 & Little Rock, AR  Pleasant Valley Church of Christ 10900 Rodney Parham Rd. 

June 3 

 

Jan 28  Jonesboro, AR  St. Bernard’s Med Center Auditorium 505 E. Washington Ave 

 

 

Feb. 18  Springdale, AR  Jones Center for Families – room 226 922 E. Emma Ave.  

 

 

Mar.  11 Batesville, AR  White River Medical Center  Conference Room B 

 

 

Cost: $110 payable at the door 
(Make checks payable to Ray Winters) 

 

Seating for each session is limited and pre-registration is  

advised by calling (870) 974-3816 during the day or  

(870) 972-1883 evenings. (leave message) 
 

All courses have been approved by the Medical Ionizing Radiation Licensure Committee 


